
PIZZA YOU
R MIND

The Proud Place on Sunday November 20th from 

1pm to 5pm. You can sign up by filling out this 

form: tinyurl.com/transstudent
Join us at

Are you a trans (including non-binary) young person who’s currently in 
school or college, excluded from school, or in home education?

Would you like to share your experiences of being a trans student?

You can still make your voice heard 

by responding to our survey about 

your experiences in school here:                   

tinyurl.com/surveytransstudent

If you can’t join us 

Come and give us a Pizza Your Mind at The Proud Trust’s consultation 
and trans pizza party! We’ll have activities and discussions around 

how to make school a better place for trans young people, followed by 
(you guessed it) pizza, games and chill-out space.


